
NOVEMBER NEWSLETTER 
What a great start to the season! Thank you so much to all of our 
coaches and volunteers for making sure we had a strong start with all of 
our programs. 


The Pre-Can and Canskate skaters are looking great so far! They will be 
ready for our Canskate Element Event in no time! This event is open to 
all Pre Can and Canskaters and is a fun ‘competition’ that Skate Canada 
has developed for skaters across the country. We will be hosting the 
event on  Sunday Dec. 18th at The Meadows Rec Centre at 10:00am. 
Registration forms will be handed out this month. This is a FREE event 
put on by our club and we hope to have a great turn out!


Figure 8’s annual Christmas Gala and Family skate will be taking place 
on Saturday Dec. 17th. More info to come so please check your email 
for the December newsletter. 


The Club, Coaches, and Board Members would like to thank Carey 
Leal-Janvier for all her work in taking on the skating director role while 
Ashlee Roger was on partial leave. Her hard work did not go unnoticed 
and we are happy she was able to help! Thank you Carey!
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Colour Theme Day  
Nov. 26/27/28 Wear 

Your Favourite Colour! 

Last week of 
November all IFS and 
Starskaters wear your 

favourite skating 
dresses! 



!
!
!
*Tip for Skaters and Parents: Don’t forget to dry your blades after 
each session to avoid them getting rusty! Only use soft covers (no 
hard guards) to put on the blades after skating. This will ensure your 
blades will stay in good condition and last longer! Also, please make 

sure you skaters are wearing CSA certified helmets that are properly fitted and secured.
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Starskater of the Month: 
Congratulations to Claire Slauenwhite. 
She takes in everything the coaches say 
and puts it into practice. Her 
improvement has been noticed by all of 
the coaching team and has impressed 
everyone. Way to go Claire!

IFS Skater of the Month: 
Elena Bernard is a wonderful listener and 
has shown lots of improvement because of 
it! Her coaches are very happy with her and 
are looking forward to seeing how she 
continues to progress! Great job!

Pre-Can/Canskater of the Month: 
Congratulations to Preston Ng! Preston 
has shown great enthusiasm on the ice 
and always wants to go ‘one more round!’ 
on the fast track! Good job Preston!

2014-2015 Executive 
President:  
President: 

Renee Gauvreau 
!
Vice President:

Sandra Marsh
!
Treasurer:

Alexia Pulfer	 
!
Test Chairperson:

Lyrisa Payne
!
Secretary:

Anj Augert
!
Casino Representatives:

Sandra Marsh/David Doorn
!
Registration:

Michelle Grant
!
Ice Allocation:

Sandra Marsh  

         

Skating Director: Ashlee 
Roger


Coaches 
Ashlee Roger

fscoach03@gmail.com
!
Jennifer Yungwirth

jensabs@hotmail.com
!
Morgan Black

morganb1120@gmail.com
!
Carey Leal-Janvier

cleal-janvier@telus.net
!
Megan Jackson

meganalexisjackson@gmail.
com
!

Drop in Fees: 
Drop in fees for members are $15/day 
and $20/day for non members. All 
skaters dropping in MUST be registered 
members of Skate Canada. Non 
members are required to provide the 
Skate Canada number before going on 
the ice.

SPRING ICE:  
We will have ice from Mondays 
to Thursdays from 4-6pm 
starting April 3rd - June 6th 
2017. If you are interested in 
programs (Pre and Canskate, 
IFS, or Privates) please email 
info@figure8skating.ca. We are 
wanting to get an idea of 
numbers.
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